
Envision 2020 

Department of Business Management of Tripura organises “ENVISION”- an online programme for 

the MBA final year students. Due to COVID-19, physically organising such programme became 

difficult, but letting students go without a proper goodbye was more difficult. So the department of 

Business management  choose a different path to wish good luck. The programme started  with the 

video presentation by BBA and MBA students of the department containing hundreds of memories of 

them participating in the different activity for the two years of their programme. Students from 

different semesters presented songs and recitations. There was voting competitions for the outgoing 

students for some of the best titles. All the faculties of the department encouraged them to be 

successful in their life and to be confident to face all the upcoming challenges. The students expressed 

their emotions and  said farewell to the department. Head of the department Dr.Debarshi Mukherjee 

wished them luck for their better future and in the end, the programme concluded with an emotional 

as well as happy note. 

 

 

Video link 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/10wZJ_9Ik2VpICb67kuLslWvhHG89KW4y/view?usp=sharing 


